
 
 

Jazz Cafe 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know, your child has been busy rehearsing for All Saints first ever ‘Jazz Café’. This 
performance is an informal event in a transformed café on the All Saints campus 
showcasing a lighter side of the performing arts department.  

This letter serves to detail the arrangements for you and your child.  

 

Rehearsals  

Students should check teams as they have a rehearsal with the staff band on Monday 
25th November. On Thursday 28th, students should meet in the canteen period 6 for a 
rehearsal / sound check. They will then continue to rehearse until 5.00pm where dinner 
will be provided by the school. They will then remain on site to get ready for the 
performance.  

 

Performance  

The concert begins at 6.00pm and tickets are available from 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/allsaintscc. We expect the performance to finish no 
later than 7.30pm. Please fill the form at this link 
https://forms.office.com/e/Wf0zWrHbvv so we know if your child is able to be dismissed 
from school.  

 

Concert Dress  

Given this is a less formal concert, we are asking students to wear ‘musician black’. This 
is: black shirt, black trousers, black school shoes OR a black dress that is at least knee 



 
length. We ask that students bring this ‘costume’ in a plastic bag and show it to either Dr 
Slimings or Miss Love before Wednesday. We will then store this for them.     

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact either myself or Miss Love    

 

With warmest wishes,  

 

Dr James Slimings  

Director of Performance   


